
RETNS Board of Management Meeting – 14th June 2021 

 

The School Year 

The Board of Management would like to thank all of the school staff for all of their hard 
work to ensure the school operated successfully and safely this year.  There have been many 
changes for everyone to adapt to and the Board would also like to thank the children and 
families for their cooperation with the school protocols during this year.   

 

Outdoor Development Project 

The works will commence on 5th July and are scheduled to finish by 14th August.  The Board 
would like to thank all those involved with the Development Committee for all the work 
involved in getting this project to this stage.  A special thank you to Lisa McVeigh who has 
shared so much of her time and professional expertise for the project.   

 

Project Fundraising 

At the time of writing we have raised approximately €12,000 towards our fundraising target 
of €15,000.  We are very nearly there! The Board would like to thank everyone who has 
donated to this project.   

 

Code of Behaviour Policy 

The Board of Management approved the revised Code of Behaviour Policy.  The policy will 
shortly be available on the school website.   

 

The BoM also considered some routine matters, which for reasons of confidentiality are not 
included in this report. The next Board Meeting is on Monday 30th August 2021.    


